From: Reed, Marissa

To: Lemont. Stephen

Cc: Trefethen, Jean; aminor@swri.org

Subject: Re: REQUEST FOR INFORMATION REGARDING THREATENED AND ENDANGERED SPECIES AND CRITICAL
HABITAT FOR THE PROPOSED LICENSE TERMINATION FOR THE JEFFERSON PROVING GROUND FACILITY

Date: Friday, February 20, 2015 3:40:58 PM

Steve,

There have been no changes to the listed species and critical habitats in the JPG
area since the initial request in January 2014. Therefore, the response we provided
on February 19, 2014 via email is still valid.

Please let me know if | can assist you further.

Regards,
Marissa

Marissa Reed

Wildlife Biologist

U.S. Fish & Wildlife Service
Ecological Services Field Office
620 S. Walker Street
Bloomington, IN 47403

Phone - 812-334-4261 ext. 1215
Fax - 812-334-4273

On Wed, Feb 18, 2015 at 1:10 PM, Lemont, Stephen <Stephen.Lemont@nrc.gov>
wrote:

Dear Ms. Reed,

In February 2014, you replied to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s
(NRC’s) request for information regarding threatened and endangered species and
critical habitat near the former Jefferson Proving Ground (JPG) munitions testing
facility in Southeast Indiana near Madison, Indiana. The NRC's initial request dated
January 29, 2014, and your response dated February 19, 2014, are attached to this
email for your reference. The NRC is in the process of developing a draft
environmental impact statement, and requests an update to the information you
provided on listed species and critical habitats in the JPG area. After assessing
the information provided by you, the NRC staff will determine what additional
actions are necessary to comply with the Section 7 consultation process.

Please send your response to me by email at Stephen.Lemont@nrc.gov, or by
regular mail at the address shown below. If you have any questions concerning this

matter, please contact me at my email address or by phone at (301) 415-5163.
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Thank you.

Sincerely,

Steve Lemont

Steptien Lemont, Ph.D.

Senior Environmental Project Manager

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
Mail Stop: T-8F5

Washington, DC 20555-0001

Telephone: 301-415-5163

Fax: 301-415-5369

Email: Stephen.Lemont@nrc.gov
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